
Winter Art Show & Silent Auction 
Wednesday December 7th 6:00pm – 8:00pm 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the date has been changed to Wednesday December 7th at 
6:00pm – 8:00pm.  

Event Details 

Please join us by entering through the doors nearest the parking lot (by the small gym). Take a 
walk through the halls to view the wonderful winter art the students have prepared and 
displayed along the way. If you are able there will be a box at the entrance to donate goods to 
the food bank for the food drive.  

Finish your walk in the main gym for a community event featuring a silent auction with over 20 
donated items, a children’s basket raffle, bake sale and more!  

Come celebrate with us and meet the new permanent principal Ms. Bloom!!! 

Poinsettias  

If you ordered Poinsettias, they will be available for pick up in the gym during the event.  

Donations & Volunteers 

We are asking for donations towards the kid’s baskets for the raffle. Please consider donating 
toward the following basket themes; Pokémon/Roblox/Minecraft, arts & crafts, slime & fidgets, 
family movie night and reading. All donations can be dropped off at the front office. Raffle 
tickets for the baskets will be sold at the event at a cost of 4 for $1. A draw will be done at the 
end of the night for the baskets!  

Calling all holiday bakers!!! If you are a baker and wish to donate some treats, please drop them 
off in the kitchen (basement of Mary Hopkins near the staff room) on December 6th and 7th.  

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer your time to help either set up for the 
event or during the event, please reach out via email to carley.casey@outlook.com. Please note 
if you have teenagers who need volunteer hours and would like to help, we will welcome their 
assistance and the school will sign off on the hours.  

 

Please note: The silent auction will be cash or etransfer only. Bake Sale and raffle are cash only.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you there!  

The Mary Hopkins Parent Council  


